
Aloha Trusted Servants, 

 

The summer is winding down and our last Assembly for 2011 is coming up in a little 

over a month. For those of you who haven’t already booked your flights, and who are 

planning on traveling on Hawaiian Airlines, there is an opportunity for the Area to 

accumulate miles that can be used for future Area travel. This is through their Preferred 

Affiliate Program. Here’s how it works –  

 

 You will need to go here: https://apps.hawaiianair.com/Affiliate and enter the 

Preferred Affiliate Program Code: HAWAIIAREA to book your reservations.  

 You will receive a 5% Discount for travel between Hawaii - Mainland, and Hawaii 

Area will earn one mile for each dollar spent using this code. Each traveler will 

continue to receive their individual miles.  

 

I tested it out myself and found it very easy. You need to use this link or find the 

Preferred Affiliate Program on the Hawaiian website. You can’t do it from your own 

frequent flyer account. You will still receive your own frequent flyer miles. Hawaiian will 

essentially be issuing double miles – your personal miles and miles for the Area. The 

5% discount applies to mainland travel only and not interisland flights. 

 

Area 17 will be funding a lot of travel next year due to the location of officers and 

standing committee chairs and the location of the Assemblies & Committee Meetings. 

This is a way to help us defray some of those costs. It is in no way to be construed to be 

an endorsement or affiliation with Hawaiian Airlines. 

 

Mahalo for your service and I look forward to seeing you in September. 

 

Cheryl N. 

Chair 

Area 17, Panel 61 
 

https://apps.hawaiianair.com/Affiliate

